
 

National Information and Communications Technology Authority 

Public Consultation Notice 
 

 

 

 

In accordance with section 217 on Content Regulations and 229 on Public Consultation of 
the National Information and Communications Technology Act, 2009 (“the Act”), NICTA 
hereby invites comments from stakeholders, interested individuals, groups, statutory bodies 
and the general public. 
 
Copies of the draft Broadcast Content Regulation 2021, can be obtained from NICTA Head 
Office located on Frangipani street, Hohola, Port Moresby or downloaded from the NICTA 
website – www.nicta.gov.pg or can be requested from Steven Anda by email: 
sanda@nicta.gov.pg or erpconsultation@nicta.gov.pg. 
 
Comments can be sent to the above email address, hand delivered to NICTA Head Office 
or via postal address below; 
 

The Manager 
Resource Planning  
Engineering & Resource Planning Department 
PO Box 8227 
Boroko, 111 
National Capital District 

 
The closing date for written comments is Thursday 30th June 2022 
 

Authorized by: 
 

Kila Gulo Vui 
Chief Executive Officer 
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